
BFA Welcomes Desiree Torres

BFA is pleased to welcome Desiree Torres to the firm as a Senior Investigator. 
Desiree has worked with BFA attorneys for many years to develop facts and 
witnesses to support the firm’s cases. Desiree draws on decades of fraud 
investigation experience, and we look forward to the expertise she will bring to the 
team.
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